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April 8, 2014  Judge Burman asked three times if the Embassy received the letter of
criticism from the applicant. He also asked, "Why were photos taken in front of the 
Embassy?"
May 14, 2015: Judge Williams wrote, at page 20, that the applicant's risk of torture
"likely increased since his arrival in the United States, due to his regular attendance
at meetings of the Cameroon Democratic Union and CODE USA, and his
participation in political demonstrations against the government of Cameroon in
Washington DC."




